
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Iraq is on the path to prosperity with a focus on service
delivery

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with a gathering of sheiks and

dignitaries from the esteemed Tufayl tribe at the residence of Sheikh Jawad Al-Sahlani. His

Eminence recalled the historical milestones that connected him with them, urging to recall

divine  blessings,  including  the  blessings  of  security,  safety,  freedom,  and  economic

prosperity, expressing gratitude to Allah for His blessings and discussing them, spreading

positivity.

H.E. emphasized that Iraq is heading towards a brighter future with a focus on service

delivery,  highlighting  the  characteristics  of  this  phase  and  the  political  tranquility

contributing to the progress in completing projects. H.E. called for seizing this opportunity

and leaving a mark of success.


